
Correction to “Identification and Validation of Novel Human
Pregnane X Receptor Activators among Prescribed Drugs via

Ligand-Based Virtual Screening”

In the above article [Pan Y, Li L, Kim G, Ekins S, Wang H, and Swaan PW (2011) Drug Metab Dispos
39:337–344], acknowledgment of funding from the National Institutes of Health National Institute of
Diabetes and Digestive and Kidney Diseases [Grant R01-DK061652] was omitted.

The authors regret this error and apologize for any confusion and inconvenience it may have caused.
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